
Poolville Floral Arrangement of the Month Club 

Dear Teachers and Friends of the Poolville FFA , 

 The Poolville Floral Design class is continuing an aspect of class that 

will bring the students additional experience while providing community 

members a good product at a great price. This program is known as the 

“Poolville Floral Arrangement of the Month Club.” Each month an appro-

priately themed arrangement will be designed and arranged by members 

of the Poolville Floral Design class.  

 The Floral Design students will make the arrangements and deliver 

to you on a monthly basis. 

 We also invite you to participate in our vase/container recycling 

program that allows us to reuse vases and containers for future arrange-

ments, and allows us to spend more money on the arrangement itself, 

than the container. Please bring by your vases/containers to the Ag Shop 

or contact Mrs. Schofield to arrange for pick up. 

 To participate in the “Poolville Floral Arrangement of the Month 

Club” or to order any of our special products please fill out and return the 

attached ordering sheet to Mrs. Jade Schofield at the high school. Orders 

will not be processed until payment is made. Orders may be limited to a 

first come first serve basis.  

 We appreciate your support of the Poolville Floral Design class. We 

look forward to a great year ahead. 

 Please contact me with any questions you may have. 

Thank you and sincerely, 

Jade Schofield 

jschofield@poolville.net 

817-599-5134 

mailto:jschofield@poolville.net

